LLANGYBI COMMUNITY COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES
WEDNESDAY 12 FEBRUARY via Zoom
 EXTRADORINARY MEETING TO DICUSS THE PRECEPT FOLLOWING A LETTER RECEIVED FROM CEREDIGION COUNTY COUNCIL
PRESENT

Cllr Heather Holgate (Chairperson), Cllr Sion Evans, Cllr Paul Otway, Cllr Steve Coviello,

Cllr Eryl Evans (Ceredigion County Council)
1. CHAIRPERSONS WELCOME
Cllr Heather Holgate welcomed everyone to the meeting.
2. APOLOGIES
Cllr Lowri Pugh Davies, Cllr Dai Davies, 
3. PRECEPT 2024/25
A letter was received from Ceredigion County Council, giving Community Councils and opportunity to revise their Precept for 2024/25 – following meetings held in Aberystwyth, Aberaeron and Cardigan the previous week. The Community Council could be looking at taking on Extra Responsibilities, as Ceredigion County Council are looking at cutting some services they provide – e.g. Crass Cutting.

After a brief discussion a 15% rise was Proposed by: Cllr Steve Coviello and was Seconded by: Cllr Sion Evans

The Precept for 2024/25 would be amended from the £4,000 already submitted and a new figure of £4,600 to be re-submitted by Wednesday the 14th of February.
It was also decided send a letter to Ceredigion County Council asking them to identify which areas and services they see as responsibilities which would fall on Llangybi Community Council in the future. 

The meeting ended at: 8.45

Date of next meeting: Wednesday, 28 February 2024 at 7.30 
